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Hello Mads! clear 

I have read the correspondence and the relevant emails that have 

been sent back and forth since 2004 – I can also confirm this 

correspondence. The way Kampmann has treated you is unbelievably 

embarrassing and superior - I agree with you in that. And of course I 

can also understand that you are outraged by it. 

I hereby once again offer you a sincere apology for that! I'm sorry it 

turned out that way. Unfortunately, I cannot change the past. 

But as already mentioned, Mads, I have been employed by Kampmann 

since 2018, and I must say that I have come to know Kampmann as a 

completely stable, fair, communicative and well-run company. I 

cannot confirm that in the last 4 years we have treated other business 

partners the way we have treated you. 

I have known parts of the correspondence between you and 

Kampmann. That's why I didn't send an email at our first contact 

either, but simply picked up the phone to talk to you. It was especially 

important to me because apparently no one has done it in the last 20 

years. And that is why I have also asked you that we have reasonable 

communication, regardless of whether it turns into a domain 

purchase or not. 

First of all, I am pleased that the Kampmann domain can celebrate its 

26th birthday on 17.10.2022, and it would also be a good opportunity 

for us and also for you to hand over the domain and then also 

celebrate this birthday. In any case, I would be very happy if it could 

succeed. 

I have spoken at length with the management, and they honestly 

believed that we will still use kampmanngroup.com in an international 

context. I have been fighting for a long time with the management, 

and after long conversations in my capacity as eCommerce manager, 

I have been able to convince them that we should once again present 

you with a final offer. Therefore, I have received a limit of €12,000 

from the management and immediately offered you this maximum 

amount without first offering a lower amount. 

I ask you to understand that we cannot pay any price for the domain - 

we can also feel the economic consequences of the coronavirus and 

the boring and worse war in Russia. 

However, I think that we have now finally – independently of the 

previous communication – created a basis for being able to reach an 

agreement. 

I ask you to try, if at all possible, to disregard the past and consider 

our offer. 

Regarding the price offer, we have tried to find the market price and, 

as you know, we have multiplied it by a factor of 2, so that we arrive at 

an appropriate and very fair price offer of €12,000 plus any taxes. 

Please think about the offer and let's come to a positive conclusion to 

these negotiations. 

You will exceptionally receive this email in Danish, a friend has been 

kind enough to translate my text - privately (but then reply again 

preferably in English). I would like you to get my words in your mother 

tongue, so that you get the whole message as I write and think it. 

It would please me personally if you accept the offer and we can 

come to an agreement. 

If you cannot accept the offer, or if due to the past you are generally 

not prepared to sell to Kampmann - then I can understand that - and 

unfortunately I have to live with that, but that is also ok. 

Kind regards from Lingen. 
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